
CORRECTIONS to January 2022 Newsletter 
 
 
On Page 1, From the President 
  
Our recent Holiday Luncheon was chaired again by Linda Lee Sciortino with co-chairs Kathleen 
Cwiklinski, Mary Anne Grady and Susan Busch; and it was our most successful holiday 
fundraiser in years, despite the fact that we only had 126 attendees due to the continuance of the 
pandemic. 
  
  
On Page 2, Activities 
  
Dominoes/Mexican Train 
MARYANN "PO" JUMPER 716-435-3412   
CLAUDIA REEVES 716-998-1239 
  
Needlework 
LONA ALLENDORFER 716-688-1734  
SUSAN D’ANGELO 716-908-2370  
  
Movies - This group has suspended meeting during COVID-19. 
  
In the Calendar chart on Page 2: 
   - Movies should be removed from the 4th Tuesday. 
   - Mah Jong (Zoom) has moved from Thursday to Wednesday, but the wording still 
says “Thursday" in the calendar only. Note that the group meets at 12:30 pm to chat before 
playing at 1:00 pm. 
 


